
Winston Salem Chapter Report  
 
The Winston Salem Chapter has faced the same obstacles in 2020 as each of your chapters has.  We 
supported each other by providing general resources and a strong team of networkers as things are 
changing ever so quickly.   
 
Our chapter has worked hard to keep members informed regarding virtual events happening across the 
state. We are proud to share, even during a pandemic year, students are still pursuing the medical 
field!  We awarded three students with $500 scholarships – we are hopeful this will contribute to their 
success!  
 
Member updates:  Sherry Williams retired this year, thank you Sherry for your years of service in the 
Winston Salem area! Laura Cardone is serving on the BCBS Committee, Kim Flippin is serving on the 
NCMGMA Medicaid Committee and Michelle Wallace is serving as the NCACMPE Forum Rep as well as 
on the NCMGMA Conference Committee – thank you Laura, Kim and Michelle for your commitment!   
 
It is with great pleasure we are announcing our very own Dickson Capps has earned ‘Life Member’ status 
with MGMA!  Dickson has dedicated the past 20 years to our Winston-Salem community, serving on our 
board as well as many other committees.  Dickson’s passion for learning and teaching contributed to the 
success of our scholarship program, his knowledge lead our chapter in creating strong by-laws and 
affiliation agreements in accordance with state and national, he has held multiple officer positions, was 
on the team who created the new Body of Knowledge and so much more.  He has mentored many of us 
along the way and we are forever grateful! 
 


